

Friday 28th June 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As you are aware, Cavan Byrne, a pupil at St. Vincent's school passed away late last week.

To help our school through this difficult time, we will have a number of support mechanisms in place to assist the children. These include assistance from the Church, Chair of Governors, our School Therapies specialists and external Bereavement specialists who are available to provide support to our students and staff as well.

Please do not hesitate to contact us at 0151 228 9968 for any assistance or queries.

Together as a family we will get through this difficult time.

Yours Sincerely,

Senior Leadership Team

